
Dr. A.T. Leatherbarrow Primary School  

 

Our Vision:  Our School community will be encouraged  
and supported to be the best we can be! 

 

Our Mission:  We will work in partnership with families and the community  
to provide quality education in a positive learning environment. 

   Be Kind  Be Responsible       Be Safe        Be Respectful 

 

Art from the Heart 
Thank you so much for your support 

of our annual art show and fundraiser.  
Once again, it was a huge success 

thanks to all of you.  

First Day of School for Next Year  

is Tuesday, September 5/17.   

Children coming to kindergarten for the 2017-2018 

school year will have staggered entry on either the 

5th or 6th. A letter will be sent home in August  

indicating times and dates for 

each child. 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES FEE 

2017-18  
School supplies will be purchased for each   

student with the school supplies fees. This fee 

of $60 covers the cost of notebooks, duotangs, 

rulers, pencils, crayons, markers, glue, loose-

leaf, etc.  In addition, the fee also covers the 

cost of most performances, swimming, skating, 

etc.  Field trips, however, are generally not 

covered by this fee. 



   Library News 
   Thank you to all who volunteered in 
our library this year. Your assistance 
is greatly appreciated!  

The librarians will continue to help in our library 
during the week of June 5th, at their regularly 
scheduled times, to  repair and re-shelve all books 
before the summer.  

 

 

Home & School 
 

Next Meeting: 
Thursday 
June 8th 
6:30pm 

 

If you have volunteered in any way this 
year at D.A.T.L., you are invited to our 

Volunteer Tea!  
 

Friday, June 9 at 12:00 pm  
D.A.T.L. Gym  

Please RSVP at 832-6022 by June 6th 

PSSC  
Next Meeting 

June 6th 
6:30pm 

Phys. Ed. Corner   

Once again, our students were invited to participate in Hampton Elementary School’s Jump Rope 

for Heart Event during the week of May 23.  Buddy classes were scheduled and DATL students 

paired up with another class at HES for one period of awesome jump rope stations in their   

gymnasium.  Everyone did their best and represented their school in appropriate fashion!  Well 

done!  It is awesome to see former DATL students become such wonderful leaders and role models to 

our younger students.  

SWIMMING LESSONS—Swimming permission forms have been sent home.  Please mark 

the dates on a calendar and return the signed portions.  Some mornings are very chilly at 

the pool and children should have warm clothing for the walk back to school. The schedule 

is also on Mrs. Brenton’s physical education website. Volunteers are needed to assist with 

walking to and from the pool – let your homeroom teacher know if you can help.  Thank you!   

Summer is one of the best times to be active.  Visiting the Town of Hampton Leisure   

Services website can provide you with information about summer programs and day camps.  

Of course, unstructured play time and family time on any of Hampton’s playgrounds, green 

spaces and the trails is also very beneficial.  

From Mrs. Brenton to all of our Leatherbarrow families, have a fun, safe and active summer!! 

 

122 School Street  
 Hampton, NB E5N 6B2 

832-6022 (Office) 
carmelle.robichaud@nbed.nb.ca 

  

832-6162 (Safe Arrival) 
1-855-535-7669 (SNOW) 

 

www.asd-s.nbed.nb.ca 

 

www.datl.nbed.nb.ca 

  Field Day  

 

Our Field Day will be on Wednesday, 

June 21, from 12:15-1:45 pm.   

We welcome parent volunteers to 

help with these activities.  (Indoor activities are 

planned if it rains.)  If you are able to come 

help, please contact the school at 832-6022. 

 

June 19th 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/1940/pages/default.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/1940/pages/default.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/1940/pages/default.aspx

